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Clerks for Christmas Toy Drive a Success 

(Houston, TX) – The Harris County Clerk’s Office (HCCO) is happy to announce that its Clerks for 
Christmas Toy Drive was a great success thanks to the generosity of its employees and others who 
participated. Hundreds of toys and gifts were collected for children and teens that are treated at the 
Children’s Assessment Center (CAC).  

“In a year that has been challenging for so many, the Harris County Clerk’s Office wanted a way to 
give back to the community by holding its first ever toy drive,” said Harris County Clerk Teneshia 
Hudspeth.  “Our employees really came through for this cause and we were able to collect some 
really nice gifts for children that have been through some pretty traumatic experiences.”  

The CAC treats nearly 5,000 victims of sexual abuse and also serves as an advocate for all children in 
our community.   

“Every holiday season, we depend on the generosity of individuals to ensure that this special time of 
the year will be filled with joyful memories for the children we serve,” said Children’s Services 
Supervisor Danielle Igbani. “We are grateful that the Harris County Clerk’s Office held this toy drive 
to benefit our clients.” 

The HCCO thanks all its employees and all those who donated their treasure, time, and talent to make 
our Clerks for Christmas Toy Drive a success. The toys, clothes, and gift cards will be dropped off at 
the CAC this afternoon.  

Happy holidays from the Harris County Clerk’s Office! 

For information about our services, visit www.cclerk.hctx.net or follow us @HarrisCoClerk on 

Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. 
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